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MALAYSIA NATIONWIDE TOTAL LOCKDOWN UPDATE 
 

 

The Board of Directors (the "Board") of CFM Holdings Limited (the "Company", and together 
with its subsidiaries, collectively the "Group") refers to the Company's announcements 
("Announcement") dated 2 June 2021 relating to the Malaysia nationwide total lockdown. 

  

Hantong Metal Component (Penang) Sdn. Bhd. (“HTPG”) received approval from the Ministry 
of Trade and Industry (“MITI”) on 3 June 2021 to continue its operation from 3 June 2021 at 
60% workforce. HTPG is registered under the electrical and electronics sector.  HTPG 
resumed operation from 3 June 2021 afternoon.  

  

At present, we are unable to assess the impact the Malaysian Directive may have on the 
Group’s earnings per share and net asset value per share of the Group for the financial year 
ending 30 June 2021, but we note that the revenue contribution from Malaysia contributed 
approximately 40% of total revenue for financial year 2020 and 42% for half-year ended 31 
December 2021.  

  

In the meantime, shareholders and potential investors are advised to exercise caution when 
dealing in the shares of the Company. 

 

 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD  
 
Janet Lim Fong Li  
Executive Director & Chief Executive Officer  
4 June 2021 

 

 
This announcement has been reviewed by the Company's Sponsor, Asian Corporate Advisors Pte. Ltd. (the “Sponsor”). It has not been 
examined or approved by the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited (the “Exchange”) and the Exchange assumes no 
responsibility for the contents of this announcement, including the correctness of any of the statements or opinions made or reports 
contained in this announcement. 
 
The contact person for the Sponsor is Ms Foo Quee Yin, at 160 Robinson Road, #21-05 SBF Center, Singapore 068914, Telephone 
number: 6221 0271 

 


